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To Chair Donovan and the honorable Members of the House Health and Human Services 
Committee:


I support the bill because it will allow identifying and treating children with elevated lead blood 
levels, and generate data to prioritize lead pipe replacement based on measurement of blood 
levels, which seems more meaningful than following a “shotgun” approach.


Please bring the bill to a vote in 2025. 


Thank you very much for considering my input, and thank you to Representative Phillips for 
introducing this important bill.


Dr. Hans Scholl 	 	 May 12, 2025
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